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Save on Your Commute
with Pre-Tax Benefits

Pre-tax commuter benefits can be used to save on eligible transit and parking expenses
including parking at the 500 Pasteur - Pasteur Sta� Garage!

https://mailchi.mp/06dc7f95d360/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-15838056?e=[UNIQID]


Is your commute costing you?

If you are spending money on commuting expenses such as public transit
passes (Bay Area Rapid Transit/BART) or paying for parking at a transit station
(Caltrain), you could save money with pre-tax commuter benefits!

Interested in saving? 

For transit pre-tax benefits, click here!
For parking pre-tax benefits, click here! 

If you are using payroll deduction to pay for an 'A', 'C', or 'Z' parking permit -
good news! You are already using pre-tax money for that parking permit.

Click the link below for more information about pre-tax benefits, including a
calculator to find out how much you could save!

Got Transportation Questions?
Get Them Answered Through Text

Text Stanford Medicine Transportation Services today at 650.736.8000.

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Edenred-Commuter
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Pre-Tax-Parking
https://www.commuterbenefits.com/employees/


Need a convenient resource to help you with your transit, parking permit, sta�
shuttle, and commuting questions? Then look no further, contact the Hospital
Transportation Operations Center (HTOC) today!

HTOC is fully sta�ed and eager to assist you with all your transportation needs.
From applying for commuter benefits to providing biking resources, parking
information, and more, HTOC is here to make your commute stress-free.

Contact the Hospital Transportation Operations Center anytime through call,
text, or email for e�icient and hassle-free assistance. Calls are monitored 24/7,
so you can reach out any time.

Call or text: 650.736.8000
Email: TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org



Share Your Experience
Biking at the Stanford Medicine

Palo Alto Hospital Campus
Take a quick survey from the League of American Bicyclists to share your biking experience

at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus.

Each year, the League of American Bicyclists recognizes businesses that
encourage a bike-friendly atmosphere for their employees and customers
through the Bike Friendly Business (BFB) award. Being designated as a Bicycle
Friendly Business is a great way to gain national recognition for being a leader
in wellness, sustainability, and corporate responsibility.

Stanford Medicine is excited to apply for this award on behalf of the Palo Alto
hospital campus!

As part of the selection process, the League of American Bicyclists surveys the
bicycling community to see how bike-friendly the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto
hospital campus is. Stanford Medicine would like to invite sta� who bicycle to
work at the Palo Alto hospital campus to fill out the survey. Please note that
the deadline to take the survey is Friday, July 21.

Your feedback can help Stanford Medicine to be recognized as a League of
American Bicyclists Bicycle Friendly Business (BFB).



To share your experiences biking at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital
campus, please fill out the survey by clicking the button below.

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus?
Try a Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

The SRI Park & Ride lot (Menlo Park), the Santa Clara Park & Ride lot (near Levi
Stadium), and the Campbell Park & Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics
lot) provide FREE parking and transportation for sta� at the Stanford Medicine
Palo Alto hospital campus. Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride
that connects directly to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
SRI Park & Ride | Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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TAKE THE SURVEY HERE

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
mailto:TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.us19.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6ccf89f71b244ba11a835a95c&id=c5e8a46ea7&e=[UNIQID]&c=7b66db8f4b
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BFB_Summer23

